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Additional Documents, Item No. 7– 827 El Centro Street 
(Project No. 2562-NID-DRX)

The attached written comment was received by 12:00 p.m. on September 21, 2023.



From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Michael Klaus
PlanningComments
Project 2562-NID-DRX
Sunday, September 17, 2023 9:31:35 PM

I received a notice for comments regarding the proposed demolition of 827 El Centro. I walk
past that house on a daily basis and am very supportive of the demolition. The house appears
to be in very poor condition from the street and is not the type of building that should be
preserved for historical purposes. Let someone tear it down and build something nice. 

Mike Klaus
1016 Orange Grove Ave 
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